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May Term and More is a program on campus that students can use if they want to sign up to take 
summer classes online or on campus. 
Students are able to sign up for any of the courses offered on Muskie Link, just like they would if 
they were registering for a class for fall or spring semester. Prospective students can register for 
any of the offered courses until the first class meeting.  Whether you are on campus or taking a 
course online there will be tuition to consider.  Stated Bonnie Callahan, Director of Marketing 
and Continuing Studies, “the tuition is $470 per credit hour, but I suggest either students talk to 
the financial aid office Jan Vejsicky or go down to the business office to see some payment 
options that are available.” 
There are a variety of classes offered both online and on campus. Most of the courses offered are 
LAE classes but there are major course offerings as well. “We really offer a variety of the LAE 
requirements so students who may not be able to fit something into their schedule in the fall or in 
the spring term have an opportunity to pick up additional hours whether they need to catch up or 
they want to get ahead for the fall,” said Callahan. 
What many people on this campus may not realize is that there is a program to take summer 
classes here at Muskingum University.  So they don’t take advantage of the opportunity to get 
ahead in credit hours or fill in LAE credits that they may need. “you I just think a lot of our 
students don’t realize that Muskingum does have a summer term and I want them to be aware that 
throughout the summer that they can take classes at Muskingum so take a look and see what’s 
available and take a course with us because they’re already familiar with the faculty members 
they are comfortable with Muskingum,” said Callahan.  
May Term & More offers courses online and on campus so for students that aren’t able to make 
the commitment to drive or be here on campus they are able to take a course online.  Housing 
could play a role also if a student is not able to find a housing option for the summer near campus 
it might be more beneficial for them to take a course online. “if you can’t afford to drive to 
campus or find somewhere to live on campus during the summer it really does allow the 
opportunity,” said Callahan. 
Students from outside the University are welcome to take classes during the summer here as well.  
They just need to be sure that their credits are going to transfer the person to talk to for that would 
the Register office. That would also be the same for if a student here would choose to take a 
summer class from another college. 
 
 
 


